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March 6, 1992

Honorable A. Jay Cristol

Bankruptcy Judge
U.S. Bankruptcy Court

Southern District of Florida
Room 1412, Federal Building

51 S.W. First Avenue

Miami, Florida 33130-1669

Dear Judge Cristol:

I enjoyed discussing the USS LIBERTY incident with you.
sending me the Thames TV video about the incident, and the incomplete
National Security Agency report. I will return the video. As I mentioned,
the USS LIBERTY Veterans Association wrote the Investigations Subcommittee

asking for a complete and comprehensive investigation of the LIBERTY

incident.
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RUDY oe LEON, STAFF DIRECTOR

Thank you for

In view of the extensive investigation that you have conduced, we
would appreciate your reviewing the enclosed letter, and providing us with
your convictions about the information the association included in the

letter. We would also be interested in your views on whether Israel

deliberately attacked the LIBERTY knowing it was an American ship, or the
incident was a terrible mistake as Israel claimed.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

questions, please call me on 202-225-6874.

Enc.

Sincerely,

Ty L

Investigations Staff
Subcommittee on Investigations

If you have any



